
We have been learning 
about….

11.3.22



We thought 
about 
different 
ways to 
make 7…

7 is made 
of………



We looked at the daffodils, thought about the 
shapes and colours we could see and then 
used oil  pastels to create our own daffodils.  



We made 
our own 
Bog 
Babies.  
Then we 
looked 
after 
them. 

How did you look after them?



We thought 
about what 
type of 
habitat our 
bog babies 
might need.  
We did some 
observational 
drawing of the 
school 
gardens. 



A note was left on the sand pit, the children read the note 
and followed the instructions to empty all the sand and 
clean it….



Then we put 
thousands of 
water beads 
into the sand 

tray!



We sorted and counted the families.  How did you sort them?  
What did you put together?



We have been doing some 
secret planting…..ssh!  
Don’t tell anybody, it’s a 
surprise!



We set up a Bog Baby 
clinic.  How long were 
your Bog Babies?  How 
much did they weigh?



We made a friend for our Bog Babies!  Now we have 2!



Amazing 
building!



Fingerpainting with the children in 
the 2 year old room!



Extreme 
reading – 2 
year old 
style!





Whose birthday
was it this week?

Who came to 
read to us this 
week?



We have started practising for our 
assembly.  It is on Friday the 25th of 
March…..put it in your diary and 
come along to watch! 


